

Date: 09 January 2017

To: Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety and the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board

From: Mount Falcon Processing, LLC.

RE: Authorized Representative of Mount Falcon Processing, LLC.

To Whom It May Concern:

With this letter, Mr. H. Bruce Humphries of Regulatory Permits Management, Inc., is hereby authorized to represent Mount Falcon Processing, LLC., in matters related to permitting, licenses, meetings and approvals for proposed prospecting and mining activities. If you have any questions, please call Mr. Robert Blake, (720) 388-2376. Sincerely,

Robert Blake, General Manager